
 May, glorious May! Time for the 

guided Bader Park field days for 

area school groups. Students from 

Sandy Creek (Fairfield), Zion 

Lutheran (Worms) and Chapman 

enjoyed beautiful May mornings   

exploring the Platte River environs. 

Above, counterclockwise: Sandy Creek students hiking the river trail and studying a 

garter snake found in the lowland prairie, along with other cool critter discoveries - 

carp spawning in backwaters and a big Woodhouseõs toad.  

Below, from left: High school students from Nebraska Christian (Central City) spent a 

few hours of service learning on May 3 at Sherman Ranch, decreasing the cedar population;  

A few of the two dozen hikers that attended our Sherman Ranch tour on the evening of 

May 19. It was, well, glorious! 
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Itõs a wonderful time of year to get out and explore, enjoy the wildflowers -  

and practice photography skills! Zooming in on showy peavine is one of the 

students in a 4-H photography class taught by Sarah Bailey at Gjerloff Prairie. 


